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Christmas Bazaar 2017 is coming your way soon!!
      Thursday 30th November at 6.00pm
Over the next week we will be collecting for our Annual School Bazaar. We are asking the children to bring in any unwanted but cared for and presentable items:

– Books, DVDs and toiletries
– Bottles of unopened alcoholic and non alcoholic drinks

– Toys, Games, Jigsaw puzzles (with all their pieces)
- No cuddly toys please. Due to Health & Safety we can only accept brand new cuddly toys
- There will also be a cake stall – so any donations of baked goods - just before the bazaar - would be greatly appreciated.
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We are also looking for volunteers to help run stalls on the night. Please complete the slip below, if you are able to help and return it to school or leave your name and contact details at Reception.

Many thanks

Holy Rosary HSA
(---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I am able to help with Holy Rosary’s Christmas Bazaar on 30/11/17.

Name:………………………………………………………………….

Contact Number:………………………………………………………………………

